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SWITZERLAND
Dear Ludwig Pesch

The 27th World Conference of the International Society for Music Education will take place in Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia,
from 16-21 July 2006. It is with great pleasure that we write to inform you that your Workshop submission with the following
titlte has been accepted:

“SAM, REFLECTION, GATHERING TOGETHER!” - INDIAN MUSIC AND INTERCULTURAL EDUCATION

All submissions were peer-reviewed before acceptance by a distinguished panel of reviewers. All abstracts, plus selected full
papers, will be published in the Conference Proceedings with ISME copyright and ISBN, on CD ROM.

We had a record number of submissions for this conference, and appreciate your patience as we work as quickly as possible
to finalize the program and provide this information to you. Further information will be sent to you in the coming months
leading up to the Conference.

Neither ISME nor the Conference Committee are able to offer travel, accommodation or related costs. Throughout the
Society's history, ISME Members have been very generously assisted by their governments, employing institutions or
organizations in sponsoring travel to these important meetings. Please assure your officials of our gratitude and the enormous
contribution this means to world understanding, communication and the advancement of music education internationally.

As you know, ISME is a unique organization that represents individuals and groups of music educators from more than 80
countries. Consequently, as a representative for your country, we look forward to your professional involvement in this historic
educational and musical event.

All presenters attending the conference, including co-presenters, are required to register for the conference. To guarantee
that your presentation will be allocated a time slot in the conference program and published in the Conference proceedings,
you must complete your conference registration no later than March 31.

Please be advised that the Conference Organizing group will provide basic presentation equipment such as a computer
(windows platform only), LCD data projector, microphone, white board, and screen. If you have any other needs, please
communicate directly with the secretariat at [SME2006secretariat@isme.org for enquiries. Live internet connections will not
be available.

Please remember that it is a requirement to be an Individual Member of ISME when presenting at an ISME Conference or
Commission Seminar, and at the time of acceptance of your submission. Acceptances will not be valid unless this
requirement is met. The ISME office is in the process of checking your membership status. If we find that your membership
is not current, we will inform you of this and allow you two weeks to rejoin so that you may retain your place on the conference
program.

Congratulations on your successful submission. We look forward to seeing you in Kuala Lumpur and send you cordial

greetings,

Ramona Mohd. Tahir Gary McPherson
Chair, Conferences Organizing Group President, ISME



